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June 19, 1941 

Mr. C. W. Gray, 
Assistant to the Secretary, 
Department of Statef 

Washington, D.C. 

Dear «r» Gray: 

The enclosed is the latest in 

I have received regarding the si£j 

June 5th and June 6th. 

I would appreeiat 

enough to forward th 

Ambassador Messe 

Thanki 

51nceu< fky you r s , 

D. N. Heineman. 

n 

ould be good 

these documents t o 


